
 

Curriculum 
                        
 
                       

 

                          

Literacy 
Our first story text this term is Peace 

at Last. It is one of the children’s favourite 

stories. The children can watch an adult 

from their class read the story on our school 
website. 

 
 

 

 

   

 Maths 

In maths, we are going to be 

continuing learning key 

mathematical skills. These include 

counting objects in a line, 

recognising numerals and relating 

numerals to amounts. 

 

 

 

Welcome Back 

It is lovely to see all the children back 

in school and settling in to school life. 

We are looking forward to doing a lot 

more outdoor learning as the weather 

starts to get brighter. 

We have some lovely curriculum topics 

that the children will be learning 

about. 

We will also be hoping to go on some 

trips in the summer term to support 

our learning.  

 

As part of our Computing 

topic this term, the 

children will be learning 

how to make devices 

move. They will learn 

how to operate and 

direct electric cars and 

bee-bots.  

 

Zahida’s Class Newsletter  

 Summer Year1/2 

In music we will be listening to music from 

around the world. We will be exploring 

different tunes to discover the type of 

music that makes us feel happy.              

As part of our Science we will be looking at 

plants that we can eat. Children will learn that 

there are plants that we enjoy eating. We will 

learn some of their names. The children will also 

grow a plant e.g. bean and observe the changes.  

 

 

 


